
 

 

 

We are closely monitoring the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and 
World Health Organization’s statements regarding the novel coronavirus (COVID-
19) cases and following guidelines from these agencies and the local health 
departments. 
 
The wellbeing of our museum visitors and staff is of paramount importance.  
 
Our facilities staff is taking daily precautions to make sure the museum is cleaned 
in accordance with recommended guidelines on environmental disinfection.   
 
We are encouraging staff members to take advantage of our generous paid sick 
leave policy and to stay home if they are ill. 
 
While in the museum, we encourage all staff and visitors to wash hands regularly, 
limit the touching of common surfaces, and to follow CDC guidelines on 
respiratory etiquette. 
 
We encourage any potential visitor to stay home if they are ill and to visit us 
another time. 
 
 
 
 
 


